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Virbac 
ANIMAL HEALTH

KNOCKOUT®

Flea Ovisterilant Collar For Cats

Sterilizes fleas on cats for 12 months

For neck size up to 35 cm.

DOMESTIC
GUARANTEE:

Pyriproxyfen ............... 0.25%

DO NOT USE ON CATS UNDER 12 WEEKS OF AGE

DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN TO PLAY WITH COLLAR

READ THE CARTON LABEL BEFORE USING/
RETAIN CARTON FOR FUTURE REFERENCE

REG. NO. 26457 P.C.P. ACT
CONTAINS 1 FLEA OVISTERILANT COLLAR

NET WT. 12 g                            2001/01

Made in France for:
Virbac Inc.

3200 Meacham Blvd.
Fort Worth, TX 76137 U.S.A.

Distributed by:
Virbac 

3080 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4N 3N1

Virbac
ANIMAL HEALTH

KNOCKOUT®
FOR CATS

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: TO PROVIDE A FULL YEAR’S CONTROL OF FLEAS



THROUGH STERILIZING FLEAS ON YOUR PET, place KNOCKOUT
ovisterilant collar around the cat’s neck, adjust for proper
fit and buckle in place.  Cut off and dispose of excess
length.  The collar must be worn tightly enough to contact
skin.  If collar is worn too tightly, it may produce neck
irritation.  This collar is designed to prevent the build-up
of flea populations through its flea sterilizing action (i.e.,
production of non viable eggs).  Ideally, for maximum effect,
this collar should be applied to the cat before the flea
season starts (ONLY if there has been a previous history of
infestation).  Its ovicidal activity, that sterilizes fleas
already on the cat, is achieved within one week and continues
for 12 months providing that the collar is worn.  Fleas
already present in the cat’s environment, that may reappear on
the cat, will also be sterilized.  The development of new
fleas in the cat’s environment, that would normally reinfest
the cat, will thus be prevented for a full year.  It is
recommended that this collar be replaced once a year only if
flea problem persists.
For effective flea control, treatment of the pet should be
combined with the sanitation of any area used by the pet. 
Vacuum floors, carpets, and furniture (discard vacuum bag
after use) and wash the pet’s bedding, living quarters, and
surrounding areas.  IF pest problems persist, an insecticidal
premise treatment may be required.  As the active ingredient
in this collar is not an insecticide or acaricide, it will not
kill larval or adult parasites.  Therefore, if the cat or its
environment is heavily infested with fleas when the collar is
first applied, the collar’s flea ovisterilant benefit will not
be apparent for several weeks until all pre-existing flea life
cycle stages have developed and either found a host or died. 
In these circumstances it may be necessary to use other means
(e.g., insecticide treatments, applied to both the pet and its
environment) to kill existing flea stages on the pet and in
its environment.  Tick infestation must always be controlled
by products labelled for ticks.

PRECAUTIONS: DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN TO PLAY WITH COLLAR. Not
intended for use in humans.  Avoid contact with eyes and
mouth.  Wash hands thoroughly with soap and water after
handling.  Consult a veterinarian before using on pregnant
animals, sick animals, or animals under drug or other
pesticide treatment.  Do not use on nursing animals or animals
under 12 weeks of age.  Discontinue use if adverse effects are
observed.  Sensitivity may occur after using any pesticide for
pets.  If signs of sensitivity occur, remove collar and bath
your pet with mild soap and rinse with large amount of water. 



If signs persists, consult a veterinarian.

STORAGE: Store in a cool dry area.  Do not open package until
ready to apply to cat.

DISPOSAL: Wrap pouch and excess cut-off collar or used collars
and put in garbage.

FIRST AID: If swallowed: Call a physician or Poison Control
Center immediately.  If eye irritation: Hold eye lids open and
flush with plenty of water.  Call a physician if irritation
persists.  Seek medical attention if an adverse reaction is
suspected.  Take container, label or product name and Pest
Control Product Registration Number with you when seeking
medical attention.

Made in France for:
Virbac Inc.

3200 Meacham Blvd.
Fort Worth, TX 76137 U.S.A.

Distributed by:
Virbac 

3080 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4N 3N1

((POUCH))

Virbac
ANIMAL HEALTH

KNOCKOUT®

Flea Ovisterilant Collar For Cats

STERILIZES FLEAS ON CATS FOR 12 MONTHS

FOR NECK SIZE UP TO 35 CM.

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
Pyriproxyfen...............0.25%

DO NOT USE ON CATS UNDER 12 WEEKS OF AGE



DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN TO PLAY WITH COLLAR

READ THE CARTON LABEL BEFORE USING/
RETAIN CARTON FOR FUTURE REFERENCE

REG. NO. 26457 P.C.P. ACT
CONTAINS 1 FLEA OVISTERILANT COLLAR

NET WT. 12 g                            2001/01

Made in France for:
Virbac Inc.

3200 Meacham Blvd.
Fort Worth, TX 76137 U.S.A.

Distributed by:
Virbac 

3080 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4N 3N1

PRECAUTIONS: DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN TO PLAY WITH COLLAR. Not
intended for use in humans.  Avoid contact with eyes and
mouth.  Wash hands thoroughly with soap and water after
handling.  Consult a veterinarian before using on pregnant
animals, sick animals, or animals under drug or other
pesticide treatment.  Do not use on nursing animals or animals
under 12 weeks of age.  Discontinue use if adverse effects are
observed.  Sensitivity may occur after using any pesticide for
pets.  If signs of sensitivity occur, remove collar and bath
your pet with mild soap and rinse with large amount of water. 
If signs persists, consult a veterinarian.

FIRST AID: If swallowed: Call a physician or Poison Control
Center immediately.  If eye irritation: Hold eye lids open and
flush with plenty of water.  Call a physician if irritation
persists.  Seek medical attention if an adverse reaction is
suspected.  Take container, label or product name and Pest
Control Product Registration Number with you when seeking
medical attention.

STORAGE: Store in a cool dry area.  Do not open package until
ready to apply to cat.

DISPOSAL: Wrap pouch and excess cut-off collar or used collars
and put in garbage.

Made in France for:



Virbac Inc.
3200 Meacham Blvd.

Fort Worth, TX 76137 U.S.A.

Distributed by:
Virbac 

3080 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4N 3N1

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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